
                                           FOR NOTHING IS IMPOSSIBLE WITH GOD (LUKE 1:37)     1        

 

DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Term 5 Newsletter 3 - 8th May 2020 

Dear parents  
 
This week the children in school have been spending as much time as possible outside before the  
weather changes at the weekend.  I’m pleased that it will remain dry and sunny for the VE Celebrations 
even if they are not quite what we all planned for at the beginning of the year. The children in school 
have enjoyed making bunting for the occasion. If you are having a street party or other celebrations 
please share with us on our Facebook page – we can’t wait to see what everyone is doing.  
 
I hope you managed to see the staff video on our Facebook page.  I have uploaded 
it onto our website homepage as well if you have missed it.  We really enjoyed 
creating it and maybe will make another shortly?!  Thank you to Miss Tout who 
put all our individual clips together so professionally.   
 
Don’t forget we now have class email addresses so that you can contact teachers 
directly – they really do look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Keep safe and well! 

Headteacher’s Awards - well done all!  
 
Mr Bullen would like to nominate the following:  

 Maisie from Chestnut Class for always working hard on her home-learning. 
 Emma from Chestnut Class for creating some wonderful art on the computer. 
 Brinley in Willow Class for some brilliant lego models. 
 Theo in Oak Class for also creating some wonderful lego models . 
 
Miss Driscoll would like to nominate Charlie in Beech Class for a very thought provoking story called 
‘Thank you’. 
 
Miss Tout would like to nominate James from Willow Class for working so hard this week  on his  
home-learning and really enjoying the activities.  
 
Nominated by Mrs Down:  

 Carlos and Olivia for learning to ride their bikes without stabilisers.  
 Matilda and Isaac for brilliant shape hunting.  
 Rose for excellent labelling—even labelling Harry and the dog!  
 
Nominated by Mrs Broad:  

 Honor in Ash Class for her brilliant bike riding. 
 Leona in Ash Class for her amazing story about St George and the Dragon. 
 Ethan in Ash Class for completing so many reading comprehensions. 
 Jakob in Willow Class for his wonderful superheros work in French. 
 Arthur from Oak Class for answering so many questions in French. 
 Juno in Beech Class for making her superhero puppets independently. 
 Harry from Oak Class for an amazing ‘Lockdown’ performance, ‘We have been singing it all week!’. 
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 Welfare Update 

 

At this difficult and often unpredictable time it is important to know that 

there is always somewhere to turn for Help and Advice. 

This week, we have collected together some of the key information that you 

may need if you or your children have any Welfare concerns. 

 

Safeguarding 

Designated Safeguarding Lead- Sharon Broad. 01373822902/

sb@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead- Jill Hibbs/Caroline Tout 

Childline- 0800 1111 

MASH- 0300 456 0108 (out of hours contact-03004560100 ) 

 

 

Emotional Wellbeing/Mental Health Support 

CAHMS- 01865 903 777 

Advice linked to children’s Mental Health -Young Minds.org.uk 

Starline Home Learning helpline- 0330 313 9162/starline.org.uk 
Childline- childline.org.uk 

General wellbeing concerns-Wellbeinghub@wiltshire.gov.uk 

NSPCC-help for adults concerned about a child-0808 800 5000 

 

Please remember that you can always contact school with your concerns, on 

the main admin email address or now on the new email addresses for your 

child’s class. 
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